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Father’s Day Present Room—June 14th  

FINAL REMINDER FOR GIFTS.  IF YOU HAVE        

ANYTHING AT HOME PLEASE BRING INTO SCHOOL 
BY MONDAY. 

All children will have the opportunity to visit the Present 
Room and purchase a gift for £2.  Please make sure  

money is in a named wallet or envelope.   

Prom and Disco 

Y6 prom will be Friday 5th July and begins at 4:30pm.  
Y6 parents are invited to a final planning meeting at 

school on Friday 14th  June at 3:20pm to 
allocate jobs and roles.   

After Y6 have finished their meal and taken 
many, many photos, the rest of the school 
are invited to attend a disco 6-8pm.  There 

will be an opportunity to buy  
tattoos , hot food and visit a selfie booth!  Tickets cost 

£2. 

Garden Party - Saturday 6th July 

Our annual event is fast approaching and the PTA are 
working hard to make this event a huge success.  Each 

year group will be allocated a stall to run so please  
consider giving an hour of your time to help run it.  We 

would also appreciate help with setting up and tidying 
away.  If you are available to help please speak to Cat 

Douglas, Julie Thornhill, Scott Raybould or Vicky Smith.  
Alternatively, let the school office know and we will pass 

your offer on to them.   

There will also be opportunity for companies to purchase 

a pitch.  If you know anyone who might be interested 
please ask them to phone the school office.  Pitches cost 

£20.   

There will be a 0-4 years fancy dress  

competition for any younger members of our community 
(preschool/nursery), which has a cash prize, so get your 

thinking caps on! 

There will be a non-uniform day on Friday 21st June in 

return for bottles for the Bottle Tombola.  Members of 
the PTA will be collecting in the car park from 8:30am.  
Thank you in advance! 

 

 

 

Musical Extravaganza 

Mrs Taylor has organised an evening of 
music and song for Friday 21st June at 
6:30pm.  If you would like to attend, 
tickets are available at the school   
office for £3. 

 

RE Trips 

In July, we have some exciting RE trips planned: Years 2 
and 4 will have the privilege of visiting a Synagogue and 
the Gita Bhavan Hindu and Years 3 and 5 will be visiting 
a Minster and a Mosque.  These trips are 
designed to enhance the work the children 
have done in class and letters will be sent 
out next week.  Thank you to Mrs Pulle for 
working hard to secure a bid, meaning there 
will be no cost for the trip. 

 

Uniform 

We have noticed a few children wearing trainers.  Please 
help us to maintain our high standards by ensuring your 
child has the correct uniform.   

 

Head Lice 

There have been several reports of head lice in school. 
Please check your child’s hair and treat accordingly. 

 

Dates 

Y1 Phonics Screening - 10th-14th June 

Non-uniform for bottles - Friday 21st June 

Musical Extravaganza - Friday 21st June  

Sports Day  - Friday 28th June 1:15pm 

Prom and Summer Disco - Friday 5th July 

Garden Party - Saturday 6th July 

Summer Show - Tuesday 16th July 2pm 

Summer Show - Wednesday 17th July 2pm 

Summer Show - Thursday 18th July 7pm 

Leaver’s Service - Wednesday 24th July 2pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 7th June 2019 


